
 
 
 
 
 

 
ASX Release      22 July 2016 

 

Director Resignation 
  
Mantle Mining Corporation Limited (ASX: MNM) advises that Mr Stephen de Belle has retired as a director of 

the Company. 

 

Mr de Belle has served as a director of Company since its initial listing in 2006 and has played an integral role in 

the Company’s development. 

 

The Board thanks Mr de Belle for his valuable contribution during his time in office and wishes him well in his 

future endeavours. 

 

Mr de Belle will remain available to support the Company in an advisory capacity in the short to medium term as 

required. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Ian Kraemer 

Managing Director 

Mantle Mining Corporation Limited 

ikraemer@mantlemining.com  

P: +61 407 758 722 
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